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Dear Parents ,learners and SVM Staff,                                                           Date : 18/8/2021 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to announce the results of the Photography Contest on  occasion of World 

Photography Day, celebrated on  19th August every year . 

We thank all the participants for their contribution to the World Photography Day, the aim of 

which is to inspire photographers to share their world with the world. 

 

 

Candid Photography 

 

Group 1 Group 2 Group 3 Group 4 Group 5 

1. Ziya 

Parkar 

2. Aditya 

More 

3. Sana 

Parab 

1. Shravan 

Ambekar 

2. Neeva 

Shah 

1.Mahir Kedari 

 

1. Anushree  

Shivalkar 

 

    2.Ashish Patel 

 

      3. Sara 

Bapardekar 

       

      3.Sejal  

     Pednekar 

 

1. Ms. 

Anisha 

Borkar 

2. Ms. 

Anttonet 

Ferrao 

1.Dr. Panwalkar 

 

 2.Ms.Kasturi   

    Kadam 

 

       3.Mr.Hrishikesh  

Patne   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Photography 

 

Group 1 Group 2 Group 3 Group 4 Group 5 

  1.Ziya Parkar 

 

2.Viraj Koli 

 

3.Sana Parab 

1.Neeva 

Shah 

      

2.Alvina 

Kazi 

       

3.Chahat 

Gandhi 

      1.Jui Sathe 

 

       2.Maitreyee 

Bhurke 

 

       3.Sejal    

Pednekar 

1. Ms. Gauri 

Sardesai 

2. Ms. 

Anttonet 

Ferrao 

3. Ms.Anisha 

Borkar 

1.Dr. Panwalkar 

       

2.Ms.Ketal   

   Shivalkar 

 



 

Nature Photography 

 

Group 1 Group 2 Group 3 Group 4 Group 5 

1. Viraj 

Koli 

1.Sudiksha 

Jain 

     1.Marisha 

Waingankar 

    1.Mr.Yogesh      1  Dr. Panwalkar 

      

2.Adwait 

Shanbag 

      2.Siddhant  

         

Suryagandha 

      2.Anushree 

Shivalkar  

       2.Ms.Antonnet     

FF 

  

2. Mr.Hrishikesh 

Patne 

      3.Sana                

Parab 

      

3.Harshal 

Sawant  

      

3.Aadya Lubri 

       3.Ms.Anisha  

Borkar 

3.Ms.Kasturi  

Kadam  

         3.Sejal 

Pednekar 

  

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Team SVM 


